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Special points of interest 

 Dec 5 - Dec 9:  Scholastic Book 
Fair 

 Dec 21 — Jan 3: Winter Break 

 January 4: Return to school 

 January 13 - End of first semes-
ter 

 

What’s Happening…….. 

December has quickly made its way here and the Holidays are just 

around the corner…..and with it another year will come to a close.  

This month, our librarian Mrs. McDougall will host the annual 

Scholastic Book Fair.  The dates are listed under Special Points of 

Interest.  This month I will begin guidance lessons focusing on stu-

dents’ career interests.  This guidance will continue into the 

month of January due to the winter break.   

 

The weather is getting colder and we’ve noticed that some of our 

students aren’t wearing coats or thick jackets to combat the cold 

weather.  Our district’s social worker has worked diligently to pro-

vide outerwear  for some of our students, but, sometimes there 

just isn’t anything available.   If your child is without an adequate 

coat then please make sure he or she is dressed in layers for the 

frigid weather.  This also includes wearing gloves, hats, and 

scarves.  And even though kids hate them…..thermal underwear! 

Yes, kids may dislike them but they really help when one is waiting 

for the bus on a very cold, blistery day.  Please help your child 

dress properly for the frigid weather.  If help is needed, please call 

me at (314) 831-1911.  Have a wonderful December. 

 

December 2022 
Duchesne Dolphins  

    

Children are not only innocent and 

curious but also optimistic and joyful 

and essentially happy. They are, in 

short, everything adults wish they 

could be.” – Carolyn Haywood  


